
From: Bracamonte, Renee [mailto:Renee.Bracamonte@azed.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2012 3:40 PM 
To: Bracamonte, Renee 
Cc: Santa Cruz, Adela 
Subject: OCR - AZELLA Directive 
Importance: High 

 

Dear District Superintendents, Charter Holders, Charter Principals, District Principals, and 

English Language Learner Coordinators, 

  

Attached please find a directive as prescribed by the Resolution Agreement entered 

into between the Arizona Department of Education, and the U.S. Department of 

Education’s Office for Civil Rights and the U.S. Department of Justice’s Civil Rights 

Division. 

  

As you will note in the directive, you will be receiving information before the end of next 

week regarding how to obtain the list of qualifying students that are currently in 

attendance at your LEA.  You will also be receiving an Excel spreadsheet that will allow 

you to track and report information regarding these students.  The Department will also 

be providing training regarding this directive and the requirements for each LEA. 

  

http://www.azed.gov/english-language-learners/2012/09/25/directive-regarding-the-

azella-resolution-agreement/ 

  

Thank you for your continual support regarding English Language Learners. 

  

Adela Santa Cruz 

  

  

Adela Santa Cruz 

Deputy Associate Superintendent 

adela.santacruz@azed.gov 

602-542-2337 

  

 
  

 

 
 
NOTICE: This e-mail (and any attachments) may contain PRIVILEGED OR CONFIDENTIAL information and is intended only for the use of 
the specific individual(s) to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is privileged and confidential under state and federal law. 
This information may be used or disclosed only in accordance with law, and you may be subject to penalties under law for improper use or 
further disclosure of the information in this e-mail and its attachments. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify 
the person named above by reply e-mail, and then delete the original e-mail. Thank you 
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